
SUBMISSION 38 

 

 
Subject: Voting for 2010 election in Canada 
 
 
I voted in the 2010 election at the Toronto Consular office. 
 
I found the staff helpful, friendly and extremely professional,   
however, I was disappointed to later receive a letter stating my vote   
could not be counted due to incorrect enrollment address? 
 
I was not aware my mother had changed my address from member for   
farrah to city of melbourne. 
 
I feel a world wide data base of Australian electoral areas that can   
be accessed by DFAT  internationally would have helped in my situation. 
 
Access to the AEC's data base at the time of voting would have been   
great. 
 
The staff at the Toronto office could have then cross checked my   
electoral details for me and my vote would have counted. 
 
Regards, 
 
Emily McBurnie 
 


